An invitation to join a non-violent demonstration

 

A non-violent action against the occupation is part of a long going struggle that has not ended and will not stop as long as the: Occupations, Injustice, Humiliation and Killing are still part of the daily life on our land living on our earth. The earth belongs to people and people, all people should belong to the struggle for justice.

 On the end of this year 2005, and the beginning of the next year we insist on our absolute rejection to the Israeli military occupation on the Palestinian territories.

As we all know, the checkpoints have become a large oppressing obstacle that thousands of Palestinians have to go through in their daily life. Our demonstration will symbolize the continuation of the protest against all forms of occupation and reclaiming our right to live and to move freely on our own land and demanding the end of occupation, 

On Saturday, the 31 of December, the human supporters group, is calling for a small demonstration that will go out from Nablus reaching “the checkpoint”. Palestinian activists dressed up as clowns and Santa close will reach the checkpoint with drums and with one joint voice “Freedom”; demanding the end of the occupation and asking soldiers, occupiers to leave immediately, and to put their arms down and join the struggle for Freedom.

From the other side of the checkpoint, we invite Israeli and Palestinian activists to come to meet us with drums and music as well, dialoguing with us through drums, creating one voice

OUR perspective is to meet on the checkpoint demanding the end of the occupation; this demonstration symbolizes the idea of the joint struggle against the occupation.

 

We invite you to take an active part in this demonstration; we invite you to be one of us on this day

For international people that would like to join the Palestinians coming out from Nablus, we invite you to be in Nablus at 10 o’clock on the 31 of December, Annajah st., Daruna center for Associations, next to Aljaleel pharmacy  or to call the following numbers: 0522797923 OR 0599787039
The activists coming from the other side of the checkpoint are invited to be on the check point at 12:00 o’clock

YOUR PARTICIPATION WILL CONTRIBUTE IN THE IMPOWERMENT OF THE IDEA OF THE JOINT STRUGGLE AGAINST THE OCCUPATION
